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PLEASE CROSS POST TO BIRD LISTS 
 
Good news. Our legislative contacts in Missouri who routinely work on 
proposed bills have indicated that this bill, HB 1847, is DEAD. If at 
some point, the bill is miraculously revived, we will be informed 
immediately. However, this is not expected. Therefore, no action is 
recommended since it is not necessary. 
 
Right now we do NOT want to flood the Missouri legislators with 
emails, faxes or phone calls. This activity will only irritate 
legislators who are not interested in seeing the bill move forward.  
 
Please, take no action on this bill UNLESS and UNTIL you hear from the 
legislative leadership of AFA (Genny Wall) or myself, representing 
ASA. Legislation is our job and we will keep you apprised of the 
situation if there is a change. 
 
The bill will remain on the website, but that does not mean it is 
alive and well. 
 
So, folks, we will be focusing on other bills that surface in other 
states.  
I expect that we will be hearing of new bills of concern on a routine 
basis. 
 
Laurella Desborough, ASA Legislative Chair 
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